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THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD 
9TH JANUARY 2022 

 Time Church Intention 

Sunday 9th January 
The Baptism of the Lord 
 
 

9:30a.m.(L) 
11:00a.m.(L)  
1:00p.m. 
6:00p.m. 

St Mary’s  
St Mary’s  
St Mary’s 
St Alban’s 

Wanda Leckie 
Mark Hallinan 
Polish Mass 
For the Parish 

Monday  10th –Weekday in Ordinary Time No Mass   

Tuesday 11th—Weekday in Ordinary Time 9:30 a.m. St Alban’s Ewa Jozefowicz 

Wednesday  12th—St Aelred of Rievaulx 
 

9:30a.m.(L) 
 

St Mary’s 
 

Winnie James and  
Ann Theed 

Thursday 13th—St Hilary 9:30a.m. St Albans Joan Smith 

Friday 14th—Weekday in Ordinary Time 9:30a.m.(L) St Mary’s Marie Finn 

Saturday 15th—Saturday After the Epiphany 12:15p.m.(L) St Mary’s Blodwin Lynn 

CELEBRATION OF MASS—(L)= LIVESTREAMED ON YOU TUBE 

  

MASSES RECEIVED:  

 Elaine Collins, Mark Hallinan, Winnie James & Ann Theed, Catherine O’Neill & John Hinch, 
Michael Byrne, Elsie Ward, Edith Toolan, Maureen Woodhouse,  

Denis Smyth, Tom Ratkowski. 

PRAYER 
GROUP 

There will be a  
Rosary Zoom 

Meeting 
79885782514   

Password 
C8RKVv   

SVP  
Anyone who 

needs to get in 
touch with the 

SVP in the Parish 
can now call 

07512 011 440.  
 

Exposition  of the 
Blessed  

Sacrament will take 
place from 11 to 

Noon on Saturday 
at St Mary’s and the 

Sacrament of  
Reconciliation will 
be available from 11 

to Noon on  
Saturday at  

St Mary’s and from 
5:45 p.m. on Sunday 

at St Alban’s. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR  all those who have died recently and for Mgr Canon Peter McGuire and all 
those whose anniversaries occur at this time. 

PRAYER LIST 
David Sutcliffe, Gladys Megson, Patricia Hintze, Patricia Ellison, John Wallis, Millie Haigh,  
David Murphy, Peter Fekete, Fawzia Mohamed, William Long, Sonya Box, Julie Simpson,  

Charlotte Fitzpatrick, Peter Carolan, Peter Smith, Julie Hall, David Hopkinson, Moya Andrew,  
Suzanne Peaker, Larry Byrne, Winnie Whelan, Kathleen Hannan, Nancy McGrath, Eleanor Foran, 

Maureen Colleran, Patricia Reynolds  
and all the sick and housebound of the parish, their families and those who care for them. 

POPE FRANCIS’ PRAYER INTENTION FOR JANUARY 
FOR TRUE HUMAN FRATERNITY 

We pray for all those suffering from religious discrimination and persecution: may their own 
rights and dignity be recognised, which originate from them being brothers and sisters in the 

human family 

Congratulations and prayerful good wishes to Karen Hallinan who is received into  
full communion with the Church during the 11am Mass this Sunday. 



 

There will be a Retiring Collection Today for the Poor Missions Fund. 
 

*************************************************************************** 
 

WEEK OF PRAYER FOR CHRISTIAN UNITY 
18TH—25TH JANUARY 

  
Churches Together in South Halifax – All Saints, Heath, St Alban’s, St Andrew’s, St Jude’s, St Mark’s will join to-
gether in prayer for the Week of prayer for Christian Unity. There will be three services of readings, prayer and reflec-

tion: 
 

Tuesday 18th St Andrew’s, Huddersfield Rd  
Wednesday 19th Holy Trinity & St Jude’s, Free School Lane  

Thursday 20th All Saints, Dudwell Lane 
 

The services will take place at 12noon each day. Please do attend the services if you are able to.  
 

************************************************************************************* 
 

ST MARY’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY ACADEMY NEWS 
  

There are, on sale at the back of church, FAMILY FAVOURITES COOK BOOKS, produced by the school and 
priced £1. Proceeds from the sale of the books will go to ‘Mums on a Mission’, a charity supporting  over 100 families 

in Calderdale. 
 

************************************************************************************* 
 

HUDDERSFIELD CATENIAN CIRCLE 
The next monthly meeting for the Catenians is Tuesday 18th January at the Pennine Manor Hotel starting at 7.30 pm. 

Any men wishing to consider joining this Catholic Men’s Group is invited to contact 

 Dennis Donnelly, the Membership Officer on 01484 606042. 

 
********************************************************************************** 

 
 
 
 
 

Mass Offerings, Notices and News Items for the Parish Bulletin should be given to Fr Martin or Deacon John by 
Wednesday evening at the latest.  

Notices and News Items but not Mass Intentions can be sent to John Coates  (01422 360469 or  
jbcoates@btinternet.com) again by Wednesday evening.  

The Parish Safeguarding Representative is Clare O’Neill (07792147620 psr.coneill@dioceseofleeds.org.uk) 
Leeds Diocese Charity Registration No. 249404 

mailto:jbcoates@btinternet.com

